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Savannah District 

    The Savannah District Regulatory Branch has been working with the Federal 

Highway Administration (FHWA), the Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT), 

the Georgia State Historic Preservation Officer (SHPO), and the Advisory Council on 

Historic Preservation (ACHP) on a Programmatic Agreement (PA) regarding the 

transportation program in Georgia to establish an efficient and effective Program 

alternative for taking into account the effects of the Program on Historic Properties in 

Georgia in compliance with Section 106 of the NHPA (54 U.S.C. § 306108). 

    Copies of the draft PA and supporting information is available at:  

http://www.dot.ga.gov/AboutGeorgia/Pages/GDOTAnnouncementDetails.aspx?postID=

867 

    Location of Proposed Work:  GDOT proposed transportation projects in waters and 

wetlands subject to the Corps jurisdiction under Section 404 of the Clean Water Act  

(33 U.S.C § 1344) and/or Section 10 of the Rivers and Harbors Act of 1899 (33 U.S.C. § 

403) within the State of Georgia.   

    Comment Period:  The comment period closes on November 15, 2018.All comments 

should be emailed or mailed to the attention of the following representative: 

    Madison Burke 

    Volpe National Transportation Systems Center 

    U.S. Department of Transportation Rm. 466,  

    55 Broadway, Cambridge MA 02142 

    Madison.Burke@dot.gov 

    If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact 

Mr. Rodney Parker, Regulatory Archeologist and Tribal Liaison USACE, at 

912-652-5964. 
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